
 
 

Date: October 22, 2024 

Notice to Residents: Appointed to Resident Advisory Board 

 

Dear Residents, 

We hope this notice finds you well. We are writing to inform you that you have been voluntarily 

appointed as part of the Public Housing Authority's (PHA) Resident Advisory Board. Your 

valuable input and perspective are highly appreciated as we strive to enhance the quality of housing 

and services provided to our community. 

As a Resident Advisory Board member, we cordially invite you to join us to provide comments 

and ask questions regarding the Statutory and Regulatory Mainstream Vouchers. The meeting is 

scheduled for Thursday, October 24, 2024, at 10:00 a.m., and will be held at 211 Ridgewood Ave, 

Daytona Beach, FL 32114. We encourage all residents to take advantage of this opportunity to 

discuss the changes to the Mainstream program. Your feedback is invaluable to us as we work to 

ensure that our programs and services meet the needs of our residents. 

Thank you for your continued support and participation in shaping the future of our community. 

 

Reasonable Accommodation:  The Housing Authority of the City of Daytona Beach will provide 

reasonable accommodations under its program rules, policies, practices or services when such 

accommodation will permit a person with disabilities to benefit from such accommodation.   Disabled 

persons are asked to notify HDB staff should an accommodation be required.  

The Housing Authority of the City of Daytona Beach does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, ancestry, 

sexual orientation, age, familial status, or physical or mental disability in the access to its programs for employment, or in its activities, 

functions or services.   


